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Dear Parents,  

Please see the information below for our end of term arrangements. I would like to take this 

opportunity to wish you all a lovely Easter Holiday. I will see you all back at school on 

Monday 24th April.  

Best Wishes,  

 

Sara  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join Years 3,4 and 5 at the shops on Thursday 6th April at 

9.30 for our Spring concert. We will be singing some 

uplifting songs, including a song that our choir have 

composed themselves and preformed recently at the 

Borough Music Festival. It will be a lovely morning, please 

come along and support us! 

Parents, friends and families, please come and join years 3 

and 4 on our annual Easter Bonnet Parade along with the 

staff and children of Thames View Infants! We will be leaving 

from school at 9.15 sharp and following our usual route. This 

year, due to large numbers and timings, we will all be going 

straight back to our own schools but please come and cheer 

us along!  

Please remember: 

Thames View Juniors will close for Easter at 

1pm on Friday 7th April and will reopen on 

Monday 24th April.  

 


